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February 11, 2010

The Honorable Sean Parnell
Governor of Alaska

Alaska State Capitol Building
Third Floor

Juneau, Alaska 99801

Dear Governor Parnell,

We want to thank you and your staff for all the hard work that’s been done on House
Bill 182 over the past ten months. The two of us look forward to reviewing the revised
draft legislation when it becomes available.

Although we have not seen the draft yet, we understand it will contain language
excluding GRETC projects from RCA economic rate regulation.

If it does contain this provision, we want your assurance that you actually support this
requirement in the committee substitute. We would appreciate this acknowledgement

in writing at your earlier convenience,

We look forward to your response. In the meantime please contact us at any time if you
or your staff would like to discuss the legislation in more detail.

Rep. Bryce Edgmon Rep. Charisse Millett



